
 

 

22 September 2023  

Bella-Francesca Stuart 
c/o 7 Esther Place  
Red Beach, 0932 
 
Dear Bella-Francesca, 
 
Official information request for school policy on queer students. 
 

I refer to your official information request dated 28.08.2023 asking for “any information held 
regarding Kingsway School's approach to students who are questioning their gender and/or sexual 
identification (e.g., policy documents, teacher training materials), and specifically what the 
boundaries of "understanding and compassionate" are.” 
 
The information you have requested is enclosed.  
 
If you want to discuss this, feel free to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Graeme Büdler 
Executive Principal  
 
Enclosed:  

• ERO School Self-Audit Checklist & Assurance Statement  

• Introduction to RSE at KingsWay School  

• KingsWay School Bullying & Sex Education  

• KingsWay School Bullying Policy  

• KingsWay School Supporting Student Wellbeing Policy  

• Pastoral Care Team PD – Holding the Tension  

• Relationships & Sexuality Evaluation Summary Report to BOT  

• Staff Manual – 6. Legal Responsibility 

• Supporting Vulnerable Students – Staff Discussion  

• Supporting Vulnerable Students at KingsWay School  
 


